
 
 

WEEKLY FIELD OBSERVATION REPORT 
Project:  Route 1 Roadway Improvements                                                        
Client:  Town of Cumberland    
GPCEI Project No: 1636.83                                            
GPCEI Field Rep:  Asher Anderson (AJA) 
Report Date: May 10, 2017 

Work Completed Last Week 
Wed. 5/03/16 Shaw Brother’s crew fine graded in the right lane on the northern end of the project. 
Thurs 5/04/17 Shaw Brother’s crew fine graded in the right lane on the northern end of the project 

and installed 61.5 LF of granite curb at a driveway entrance in the left lane north of 
Casco Bay Drive.  

Fri 5/05/17 Shaw Brother’s crew removed the existing guardrail on the Tuttle Road Ramp and 
begain grading the shoulder/guardrail area.  

Sat 5/06/17 No activity. 
Sun 5/07/17 No activity. 
Mon 5/08/17 The Shaw Brother’s Grading/Reclaim Crew pulvarized and graded 2025 square yards 

on the Tuttle Road Ramp. The Shaw Brother’s Paving crew installed 396.12 tons of 
12.5mm base pavement in two locations of the right lane of Route 1 and 245.26 tons 
of 12.5mm base pavement on both lanes of the Tuttle Road Ramp. 

Tues 5/09/17 Shaw Brother’s crew graded the side slopes of the Tuttle Road Ramp. Crew also 
installed temporary ramps at the drives and side roads that crossed the base 
pavement installed the previous day.   

 
Work Schedule Next Week 
Wed. 5/10/16 Shaw Brother’s crew to begin installed reclaim material in the shoulder of Route 1. 
Thurs 5/11/17 Shaw Brother’s crew to continue installing reclaim material in the shoulder of Route 

1. Guardrail installation on the Tuttle Road Ramp to begin. 
Fri 5/12/17 Shaw Brother’s crew to complete installing reclaim material in the shoulder of Route 

1. 
Sat 5/13/17 No activity. 
Sun 5/14/17 No activity. 
Mon 5/15/17 Shaw brothers crew to mill pavement under the Tuttle Road overpass and begin 

milling butt joints. 
Tues 5/16/17 Shaw brothers to complete milling of butt joints. 

 
Useful Information and Highlights 
 
 Surface pavement installation currently scheduled for Wednesday 5/17/17. Tuttle road ramp will 

be closed for a portion of the day. This date is subject to change. Note messages on the display 
boards for 24 hour notice of the Tuttle Road Ramp closure.  

 
 

Prepared By: Asher Anderson   
Reviewed By:    Doug Reynolds   
If there are any discrepancies, please notify the sender immediately. 

 
 



 

 
5/3/17 - Fine grading in the right lane on the northern end of the project, looking south. 

 

 
5/3/17 - Break point marked out in the superelevated area. 



 
5/4/17 - Fine grading in the right lane on the northern end of the project, looking north. 

 

 
5/5/17 - Lane shift created on the Tuttle Rd. Ramp 

 



 
5/5/17 - Guardrail removal on the Tuttle Rd. Ramp 

 

 
5/8/17 - Pulvarizing existing base on the Tuttle Road Ramp, looking east 

 



 
5/8/17 - Message board with detour details on Route 88, looking north 

 
 
 
 

 
5/8/17 - Paving in the right lane of Route 1, looking north 

 



 
5/8/17 - Paving on the Tuttle Rd. Ramp, looking east 

 

 
05/9/17 - Removal of excess material on the Tuttle Road Ramp 

 



 
05/9/17 - Temporary ramps installed in the right lane, looking north 

 
 
 
 

 


